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As a member of our Notre Dame family, you know that our Annual Appeal Fund is an integral part
of the school’s general operations. We are so grateful for all our donors, and we appreciate the
generosity that you display in assisting Notre Dame’s continued efforts at providing a foundation
for all our students.

Our most recent appeal letter, sent from Sister Mary Walter Hickey, RSM, contained an error that
occurred at the printing company. Some of you may have received this letter and for that, we
apologize.

We want to assure you that Notre Dame High School continues to be a Sisters of Mercy School
with a focus on educating our students to develop their full potential, understanding the
importance of scholarship, leadership, and service to others. We are a small school, rich in
tradition, preparing our students for the next level of education as well as being active contributors
in their local world and the global community.

We value your commitment to ensuring Notre Dame continues as a viable option for students in
our community. Thank you for your continued belief in Notre Dame and our mission.
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Bernadette McClelland
Interim Head of School

I am the light of the world
Notre Dame High School is a ministry of the Sisters of Mercy.




